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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Gymnastics 

Netball 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

To be advised 
 

 
 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking  

Thurs LIBRARY 

Thurs 
11-11 

Remembrance 
Day 

Thurs Gymnastics 

Fri Nebtall 

Mon 
15-11 

Book Club 
Orders due 

online 

Mon 
6-12 

Year 6    
Dinner 

A note is 
attached to 

this        
Newsletter 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Netball on Friday went well with Kaytlin.  We practised our skills on 
the COLA due to the wet weather.  Thanks again to our fabulous P & C 
for the blinds that cut the wind and rain. 
 
Small Schools are great schools.  Enrolments are open for all school 
age children.  We provide great learning opportunities for all our     
classes.  Taralga Public School enjoys being part of the community. 
 
Students will walk to the Cenotaph today to commemorate                
Remembrance Day and all our Servicemen and Servicewomen. 
 
Kind Regards,
  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺ 

TERM 4 WEEK 6 11th November, 2021 

Fantastic 

artwork  

by K-1-2 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 5 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Bridie Rumble 
 

 

 Have your equipment ready; 

 Listen to your teacher; 

 Follow directions. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  Be a Learner 

Happy Birthday to you in November:  
 

Cayden - 15   Caleb - 20     

Decllan Morgan 
Scarlet Condran 
Charlotte Curran 
Chase Johansen 
Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Logan Meredith 
Maggie Chalker 
Annie Coogan 
Milly Cummins x 2 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3-4-5-6 CURROBUNG CLASS ROOM 
 
This week we welcomed Miss Rose O’Donnell back to our class to finish her time as a pre-service    
teacher.  Due to Covid restrictions, her previous practicum was cut short.  The students have enjoyed 
learning about the planets in our “Earth & Space Unit.” 
 
Rehearsals for our end of year play “Oliver” are continuing.  We hope to stage the show on Wednesday, 
8th December.  If your child cannot attend on this night, please contact the school as all students have a 
role in the production. 
 
A note will go out next week regarding costumes. Most costume extras will be provided by the school, 
with basics like shirt and pants to be provided by the student. 
 
Any queries, please contact Martha Grahame at school. 

 



W E E K  6   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Book Club orders are due on line by Monday, 15th November. 

 

Please complete the form for Tennis Coaching refund which was attached 
to last week’s Newsletter and return to school asap so your refund can be 
processed.  All refunds need to go through the Department - no cash,     
sorry.  Thank you. 

WALL OF FAME 
 

Congratulations to Lillyann Cummins for achieving her 4th   
Certificate of Commendation - 12 Honour Ribbons and 120 
Progress Awards. 
 
AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 
 

Congratulations also to Lillyann for receiving her 2nd Award of 
Excellence Banner.  Your efforts are a credit to you, we are all 
very proud!!   

SAYING GOODBYE TO SCHOOL BANKING - School Banking 
is closing nationally after 90 years. 
 
Sadly, the school banking program will not be returning to 
schools in 2022 - School Banking is closing nationally.   
 
The last school banking day will be Monday, 6th December. 
As a gesture of goodwill, every active banker will be eligible  
for a final reward regardless of the amount of tokens       
collected.  Of course, you can continue to bank at any branch of the Commonwealth or online. 
 
So, on Monday 6:12:21, each student will be asked to select a reward  & hopefully these will arrive   
before the end of term.   




